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Village of Sackets Harbor Board of Trustees 
December 20, 2021 

Special Meeting 
112 N. Broad St. 

Sackets Harbor, NY 13685 
 
 

 
 
 

The Mayor and the board came together in a special session to discuss and vote on two topics.   

 Present: Mayor Alex Morgia, Deputy Mayor Barbara Boulton, Trustee Ron Mildren, Trustee Mark Pacilio 
and Trustee Kelly Sova. Also present: Jim Yuhas, Treasurer.  

The first topic that was presented for a vote was a proposal to increase the hourly wage for the deputy 
clerk, Shannon Mason, given that her current role and responsibilities have increased as she will assume 
a support role as the village treasurer.   

The Mayor, Alex Morgia made a motion to approve the pay increase for Shannon Mason from $15.50 to 
$18.50 as well as increased in hours per week from 24 to 32.  Trustee Kelly Sova seconded the motion, 
all in favor were trustee Ron Mildren, Barb Boulton and Mark Pacilio.  No opposed.  Motion passed and 
the effective date was 1 January.   

The second topic that was presented for a vote was a proposal to increase the pay raise of Jared 
Farrington, a DPW Laborer.  The motion was made by Trustee Kelly Sova to increase Jared’s pay by 
$.50.  the Mayor Alex Morgia, seconded the motion, there were no additional ayes.  Trustee Ron Mildren, 
Trustee Barb Boulton and Trustee Mark Pacilio were opposed.  The motion was denied.  Trustees 
Mildren, Boulton and Pacilio did acknowledge that we need to increase the pay of our DPW teammates 
but this should be conducted during our yearly budget planning session.    

 

Minutes submitted by 

 

 

Trustee Ronald Mildren  

 
  


